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Quartiers en Crise - European Regeneration Areas' Network 


                 Report


QeC-ERAN Executive Bureau Meeting  
Held in Charleroi 23 November 2006
Present: Lionel Martijn (President);Eric Doisment (substitute for Michel Wilgaut) ; Luisa Avedano(substitute for Roberto Tricarico)  and Haroon Saad.
Apologies: Alain Perdreau, Michel Wilgaut, Andrea del Mercato and Roberto Tricarico;
In Attendence: Ilda Curti
The following Items were discussed and actions agreed:

	Item
	Comment
	Action

	1. Minutes 19 September  2006
	Agreed 
	

	2. Actions Arising
	1. Lionel gave feedback in respect of a visit he had made to Kyseri. This was a follow up to the earlier visit to Anamur in Turkey. Over 30 mayors had been present and there was a need to undertake a follow up as there was interest but the fee was too high and we need to have a clearer idea of what they exactly need. It may be possible to help them to form one consortium
2. Luisa has spoken to Remy Nouveau in Grand Lyon and there is interest in possible rejoining the network 
3. There has still be no response from Toledo in respect of outstanding fees
	1. Director to explore ways of taking this matter forward
2. Need to agree date for a delegation

3. Letter to be sent to Mayor and politician who was involved in Udiex-Alep

	3. Directors report(verbal)
	· Fast Track proposal being developed in response to request from DG Regio.
· Luisa and the Director had visited Crotone and met with members from The province, city and Cutro as well as the Region of Calabria. The visit had been very useful and follow up work would be undertaken.

· During the same visit, we meet with the deputy mayor of Rome and he has agreed to Rome joining the network and also developing a project on demographic ageing

 
	

	4.Financial Report
	Accounts for the period until 31/10 were presented. These show that we are broadly on track with our projected expenditure. However, it will be likely that there will be an overspend arising from the move of office
	

	5. Annual General Meeting
	The only item of discussion was the issue of nominations for executive bureau. There had been nominations for all the positions available but three of these were from Italian members. Under Article 19 the EB can only have two members from the same member state. After discussion it was proposed that the AGM should be asked to suspend Article 19 for the forthcoming period. In addition the EB would seek to co-opt one other (non Italian) member in order to ensure that the spirit of Article 19 was preserved.
	

	6. Miscellaneous
	Ilda reported that she would be meeting with the Mayor of Becau from Romania. She would seek to get the city to join the network.
	


